
    Memorandum
 





Subject: ACTION:  Best Value Procurement Date:  March 9, 2009 
City of Colorado Springs, Woodman Road 
Special Experimental Project No. 14 (SEP-14) 

/Signed By/ 
From: Dwight Horne    Reply to 

Director, Office of Program Administration Attn. of:  HIPA-30 

To: Carla Petty  
Division Administrator 
Lakewood, CO 

This is in reference to Ms. Donna Harmelink’s March 6, 2009, e-mail that forwarded an SEP-14 
work plan on behalf of the City of Colorado Springs.  The City proposes to use a best value 
evaluation and selection process for the Woodman Road widening construction project.   

The City proposes to issue a request for proposals and evaluate contractor technical and price 
proposals on factors including price, schedule, project approach, project understanding, 
experience, value engineering and other factors.  The successful contractor will be selected on a 
best value basis based on price and non-price factors. 

This project is approved for evaluation under SEP-14.  Please inform the City that it is only 
necessary to provide an initial (after contract execution) and final SEP-14 evaluation report for 
this particular project.  Evaluation reports should be provided in electronic format to facilitate 
posting on our SEP-14 Active Project List web page.  Should you have any questions, please 
contact Gerald Yakowenko at (202) 366-1562. 


